
 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE LIFTED

DATE: June 20, 2024

TO: RESIDENTS OF HURON SANDS

SAFE RESULTS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED FROM SAMPLES 
COLLECTED IN THE ABOVE AREA.

FOR THAT REASON THE PRECAUTIONARY BOIL 
WATER NOTICE HAS BEEN LIFTED.

Thank you for your co-operation.  We truly appreciate your patience.

VEOLIA WATER CANADA

For more information contact: 519 524-6583 ext. 317
Veolia oncall           519-524-0030

VEOLIA WATER CANADA, Goderich Water Treatment Plant,
P. O. Box 185, 100 Cove Rd., Goderich, Ont. Canada N7A 3Z2
Tel (519) 524-6583 Fax (519) 524-9358
 www.veolianorthamerica.com


